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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

1 TWO CENTRE WATER SPORTS – Ardèche and Mimosa Beach, May 2020 

 

A watersports trip to France and Spain is proposed for 8 days/ 7 nights next year. The trip would depart 

on Saturday 16 May 2020 and return on Saturday 23 May 2020. We would be based in Ardèche and 

Mimosa Beach. The outdoor adventure company PGL will accompany the group along with school staff. 

Visit PGL’s website to find out more about the company and the location: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-

gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/courses/two-centre-adventure  

 

The trip will involve an action-packed itinerary of watersports and adventure activities as well as 

excursion opportunities to explore places of interest in the local area. The trip is not only about having 

fun; pupils will also be learning new skills, developing their confidence and exploring a new environment.  

 

The trip is open to all pupils current S1 pupils (S2 at the time of the trip), but those pupils who are 

interested in coming on the trip must be able to keep up with the physical demands of the activities. The 

cost will be no more than £700. This price includes travel by coach, 7 nights’ full board accommodation, 

all daily watersports and adventure activities, fully supervised evening entertainment and comprehensive 

travel insurance. 

 

There are 40 places available on this trip. To register your child’s interest, please complete the tear-off 

slip on the next page and return it to the PE Department by Monday 11 February 2019 and ensure 

deposit of £80 is paid on ParentPay.  

 

Please note, this does not necessarily secure your child’s place. In the event that interest exceeds 

availability, a random draw will take place and anyone who does not get a place will be refunded the 

deposit amount. Further payments will be collected in instalments in line with our financial obligations to 

PGL. These monthly payments will be outlined in more detail once pupils have secured a space on this 

trip. 

 

Should you have any questions about the proposed trip please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Kirsty Imlay      

Trip Leader, Teacher of Physical Education  

 
 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100    Fax 01577 861830  
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   Miss K Imlay  

Our ref:    KI/LMcM 

Your ref:  

Date:       29 January 2019 
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Tear-off slip to be returned to the PE Department by Monday 11 February 2019. 

 

I would like _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _   Year and Tutor Group _ _ _ _ _ to participate in the 

Watersports Trip May 2020. 

 

 

Signature _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _   (Parent / Carer) 

 

 

 

Date _ _ _ _ _ _  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


